
From: Brady Yauch <byauch@poweradvisoryllc.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 7:45 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2023-0278 - Standby Rates

Dear Registrar,

I know the date has passed to register for the Standby Rates consultation, but I was
hoping to register now. I have worked with a few clients on this issue and would like
to stay on top of it. Please do let me know if you need anything else from me.

Brady

Brady Yauch, M.A. Economics, M.Sc.

Senior Manager, Markets and Regulatory Affairs

(416) 822-6884
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